
 

Memorandum 21-001 
TO:  HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MAYOR CASTNER  

DATE:  DECEMBER 8, 2021 

SUBJECT: TERM EXPIRATION UPDATE FOR LIBRARY ADVISORY BOARD STUDENT 
REPRESENTATIVE  

Bristol Johnson was appointed to the Library Advisory Board as Student Representative via 
Memorandum 21-151 with a term expiration of May 2022.  Since then, the LAB has amended their 
bylaws to no longer have a 1-year term limit, therefore the student representative term now expires 
with graduation from high school. 

 

Recommendation  

Confirm the revised Student Representative term expiration of Bristol Johnson to the Library Advisory 
Board to expire with graduation from high school. 

 


